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The City of Vaughan has completed the detailed design phase for the                 
replacement of the existing watermain on Clark Avenue West from Bathurst 
Street to Yonge Street. Construction is planned to proceed in Spring of this 
year.  
 
Road rehabilitation on Clark Avenue extending from Yonge Street to west of 
Dufferin is planned to follow in 2020 along with the construction of in-
boulevard cycling facilities.  An updated newsletter will follow upon 
completion of the detailed design phase of this work. 
 
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS ON LOCAL RESIDENTS AND TRAFFIC   
 
The roadway will remain open for two-way traffic during the watermain 
construction; however, lane closures will be required.  
 
As a measure to minimize the overall impacts of this project, certain portions 
of the construction work will be staged and completed during the overnight 
hours. A noise by-law exemption will be arranged for this project in 
accordance with By-law 96-2006. 
 
Another newsletter will be circulated later this Spring providing construction 
timelines and further details prior to commencement of the watermain 
construction. 
 
 

QUESTIONS? 

Please Contact: 
City of Vaughan  
Infrastructure Delivery 

 
John Thompson, B.Sc., C.E.T. 
Project Manager 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8193 
E: john.thompson@vaughan.ca  
 
Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Construction Location 
 

See reverse page 
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